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May 2, 2023 

NOTICE  

The Meadows of Hopkinton, Inc. is required by the State of New Hampshire to send a Water 
Quality Report.  The report must be issued annually by July 1, 2023 to all consumers using the 
Meadows of Hopkinton, Inc. community water system.  The report includes data from the water 
tests of the prior years.  

The Meadows is happy to report perfect drinking water and reporting for 2022!    

Sincerely,  
Stacey Price  

 


